
Sefton Covid 19 Response: Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 

Shortage of PPE – Pathway for Providers 
 

SHORTAGE OF PPE IDENTIFIED 

First step is always that Provide utilises their usual 

/alternative PPE supplier (CQC registered service orders will be 

prioritised by the market) 

National Portal request to be made for homes of 24 beds or less or 

Domiciliary Care agencies delivering less than 99 hours of care.   

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/ppe-portal-how-to-order-emergency-

personal-protective-equipment  

Have your needs been met or 

have been given assurance? 

Yes  No – Immediate Support Required  

(Supply for 48 hours only can be 

considered 

Email: EmergencyPPE@sefton.gov.uk 

Providing details of provider, contact details, key 

contact, PPE required and level of urgency. The request will be reviewed taking into account 

Council supplies and priority and the provider will be contacted to indicate if/how the provider 

can be supported 

Please note all PPE collections can be made on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday only with 

affect from the 22nd June 2020.   
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